
Primary 4 Newsletter Term 1 2025/26

Welcome to Primary 4!

It’s lovely to have everyone back in 
class ready to learn. All the children 
have settled in well and are enjoying 

being back at school. 
Mrs Teaz

Numeracy
This term the children will be developing their 
mental maths skills and using these to support 
them in a variety of problem solving activities. 

They will be focusing on their number skills: 
place value, addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and mapping skills. 

They will be using money as a context for 
learning as well as developing their calendar 
skills to help them to plan our school year.

Literacy
We will be focusing on Information Reports this 
term linked to our topic. Alongside this we will 

develop our knowledge of grammar: adjectives, 
adverbs and prepositions. 

The children will focus on their listening skills this 
term, asking relevant questions in discussions. 

In reading we will be using the PM books to 
develop our reading skills focusing on predicting, 
questioning,  visualising and summarising as well 

as working on reading with fluency and expression.

Health and Wellbeing
We will be using our new Treehouse resource to 
help us to connect to the work and understand 
our responsibilities. We will also work to ensure 

our school is a welcoming place for all, and 
learn how to identify and express our feelings 

to help us manage our emotions.

P.E. 
Our P.E. days are Wednesday and Friday. This 

terms focus will be fitness and netball.
We will also be participating in ‘Fit 15’.

Jewellery is not safe to be worn during P.E. 

Other Curricular Areas
Languages - This term we will be extending our 

French vocabulary to include greetings, the date 
and weather as well as numbers to 30. 

Expressive Arts – Through topic work we will 
explore a variety of art, music and drama 

experiences.
Technology - We will be using technology skills to 
help us be creative, develop our problem solving 

skills and help us complete research tasks.

R.E. 
This is an important year for your child as we 

support them in their preparation to become full 
members of the Catholic Church through the 

Sacrament of Confirmation and Holy Communion. 
We will also be discussing our school values –

Faith, Compassion, Ambition and Respect.

Social Studies
This term our topic will be Scotland. We’ll be using 

our  mapping skills to look at the features of the land 
as well as learning about  important monuments.


